
Please join us as we discuss the  
2016 Legislative Session.

Monday • February 29, 2016 
6:30 – 8 pm* 

Danbury City Hall 
Council Chambers 
155 Deer Hill Ave. 

Danbury, CT
Event Is Open To The Public

For more information contact:  
Peggy Tibbals at Peggy.Tibbals@cga.ct.gov or 1-800-842-1421

Mike Rell at Michael.Rell@cga.ct.gov or 1-800-842-1423

* Due to the possibility of the legislature being called into session or  
the risk of inclement weather, please contact us for any cancellations  
prior to the scheduled meeting date.

State Senator Michael McLachlan 
 & State Representatives Jan Giegler,  

Dan Carter, Stephen Harding  
& Richard A. Smith

invite you to attend a

2016 Legislative 
Session Update


